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Information Services 
 

 
Mr. Mr. Steve Elibank, 
 
Sent by email only to : request-32258-
1542c886@whatdotheyknow.com 

Your ref:  
Our ref: FOI000904 
Direct line: 020 8207 7823 EXT 5001 
Email: foi@hertsmere.gov.uk 
Fax: 020 8207 7550 
Date: 13 April 2010 
 

 
Dear Mr. Steve Elibank, 
 

Re:  Freedom of Information Act – Information request  
 Our ref:  FOI000904 
 
I am writing to respond to your request for information, which was received by email on 
07 April 2010. Your request has now been processed under the Freedom of Information 
Act 2000 and we are able to respond as follows:  
 
Your Request    

 
I mean Jewish marriages. The 'Secretaries' in question are appointed under the 
Marriage Act 1949 (as amended): your Registrar would probably be the correct person 
to refer this to, if that helps. 
 

Our Response 
 
You would need to contact the Register Office for marriages taking place within 
Hertsmere. Please see contact details provided below.   
 
Watford Register Office 
 
36 Clarendon Road, 
Watford, 
Hertfordshire, 
WD17 1JQ 
Phone: 01923231302 
Fax: 01923 246852 
watford.registras@hertscc.gov.uk 
 
Also, for more information on marriage licences please see the link below. 
http://www.hertsmere.gov.uk/communityliving/marriages/copycertificates.jsp 
 

I hope the above answers your request for information.  If you have any queries about 
the processing of your request then please do not hesitate to contact me.  Further 
information explaining the Council's process for responding to information requests 
together with a complaints/appeals procedure is available in our reception or via our 
website at: 
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http://www.hertsmere.gov.uk/councildemocracy/accesstoinformation/ 
 

The Information Commissioner oversees the application of the Freedom of Information 
Act.  You may contact the Information Commissioner at: 
 
Information Commissioners Office 
Wycliffe House 
Water Lane 
Wilmslow       
Cheshire SK9 5AF     
Telephone: 01625 545700 
Website:  www.informationcommissioner.gov.uk 

 
It is important that you include the above reference number on all correspondence 
related to this request. 
 
Thank you for your request. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 

Clayton De Beauville 
Information Officer 
 
 

 
 

 


